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My name is Dianne Beck,

A major development of housing has been submitted for planning  ( HG2-41 )
Over the road from our house.

The proposal to use Green Belt before Brown Field is not justified and the
proposal to use this strategic Green infrastructure goes against Leeds core
strategy and is not consistent with the National policy.

We are told the country needs affordable housing. How could such a
development be classed as this. The area has average house prices well above
the average for Leeds, and any new developments would be aimed at an affluent
market, not people struggling to get a toe hold in the housing market.

Horsforth Roundabout to Guiseley is already grid locked at peak times and an
influx of a large number of what I would speculate are two car families in the
area would render the roads unusable.

The schools are already over subscribed and the disruption caused by building
work to increase capacity for services and the home building itself would make
life here intolerable for years.

This is not taking in to account the damage to the local environment such as
Hunger Hill with it's rare blue bell wood and the wildlife that flourishes in the
local fields and woods. All of which my children, wife and I have enjoyed every
day whilst living here.

I strongly object to this proposal.

Sincerely

Dianne Patricia Beck

Sent from my iPad




